
 

 

Limited NHS Appointments Available 

Tooth decay remains the most common reason for hospital admissions in children 

aged six to 10 years, costing the NHS £81million on dental extractions for children 

alone. 

We want to help. 

This February half term, we are offering free NHS dental treatment for children up to 

the age of 18.  

Call or email us for more information or queries.  

01342 458034 

reception@highstreetdentalpractice.com 

 

 

 

 

 


